
Meet your Councillors: The next scheduled meeting date Saturday 7 December 

at Saltash Christmas Festival 

 

At the Full Town Council meeting held on 11th January 2024 Members considered 

attendance at Saltash town events in 2024 on the proposed dates provided within the 

circulated report. 

It was proposed by Councillor Griffiths, seconded by Councillor Gillies and 

RESOLVED to approve a Town Council stall at May Fair, Regatta 13th July only and 

Saltash Christmas Festival, subject to a rota being in place prior to the events, at no 

cost to the Town Council and combined with Meet Your Councillor sessions on Fore 

Street. 

Saltash Christmas Festival 2024 

Members were contacted in November to ask for volunteers to man the stall and 

several follow up emails have been sent. Several members have expressed that the 

Christmas Festival is not the right event for the Town Council stall and that the 

committee organising the event have a waiting list of businesses wishing to have a 

stall.  The Town Council may wish to reconsider its decision. 

The current rota below requires a minimum of two Members in line with the Town 

Council Risk Assessment, however, the period is long (1pm to 6.30pm) and may not 

be required.   

Members are asked to consider if it would be more beneficial to have a stall for the 

same number of hours as the monthly Saturday session (2 hours) or cancel this year’s 

Town Council stall. 

 

1-2pm Jean Dent and Rachel Bullock  

2-3pm TBC 

3-4pm  Sarah Martin and Brian Stoyel  

4-5pm Rachel Bullock and Brian Stoyel  

5-6.30pm TBC  

 

End of report 

Mayor’s Secretary/Receptionist 

 

 


